
 
 

Notice of Electrical Apprenticeship Opportunity 
June 2017 

 
 
The Florida Electrical Association, Inc. is now accepting applications for the F.E.A. Tri 
County Electrical Apprenticeship Program. Applicants must meet the following 
requirements: 
 

 Must be employed by an F.E.A. Electrical Contractor; 
(Any Electrical Contractor is welcome to become a member of F.E.A.) 

 Must be a minimum of 18 years of age; 

 Must be a high school graduate or have a G.E.D. (Copy to be turned in with 
application) and have at least one year of algebra; 

 Must possess and maintain a valid Florida driver’s license (with a good record); 

 Must be drug free (Drug test may be required); and 

 Must be physically able to perform the work. 
 
All applicants will be considered without regard to race, color, religion, natural origin, 
age or sex. 
 
Classes will start after Labor Day and be held at Marion Technical College formerly 
CTAE (Community Technical & Adult Education). Classes are two (2) nights a week 
from 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. 

 

 Period Percent Rates 

1st Year 1st 55% $11.00 

 2nd 60% $12.00 

2nd Year 3rd 65% $13.00 

 4th 70% $14.00 

3rd Year 5th 75% $15.00 

 6th 80% $16.00 

4th Year 7th 85% $17.00 

 8th 90% $18.00 

 

 

Journeyman wage rate shall be $20.00 per hour. 

 

Check out the website:  www.fea-florida.net  

 

-Building a Better Industry Thru Education- 

Thomas Muller 

(352) 789-2454 

http://www.fea-florida.net/

